Update on the Converse County Fair for 2020 ' 5-17-2020

The Converse County Fair Board is pleased to announce that we will be having the 2020 fair. The
Converse County Fair Board with the information we have received from the health department, has
made the decision to proceed with the 4H and FFA shows. The evening community events will be on
hold pending the health departments guidance in July. We will follow the guidance of the health
department as Covid-19 restrictions are lifted. As information develops, we will adjust the plan. For now,
we are going to focus on making sure we put all our efforts towards ensuring that the 4H and FFA youth
events are organized and comply with the health department restrictions. This could include changes to
all of the shows and market sale. We are looking at technology to assist in the social distancing and
group size restrictions, but plan to organize the shows as close to normal on the grounds of the WSF. All
4H and FFA members should plan to both show their projects and members with livestock plan on a
market sale. There will be a more detailed plan of how it will run in the near future. Some items to be
thinking about would be, the livestock handling and vet checks. We will be working with the
commissioners and health department to make sure we do our part to control the Covid-19. There will
be more to come, and we are excited for the youth to be able to show this year!
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